THE PORT AUTHORITY OF NY&NJ

P Reimagined

March 27, 2015
AIRPORT SECURITY MANAGER’S BULLETIN #15-1
To: All airport stakeholders, contractors, vendors, and service providers

Subject: Clear Zones — This is a Reminder

This is a reminder that a three (3) foot clear-zone must be maintained around the airport
perimeter fence line. All equipment, vehicles, and service tools must be removed immediately.

Please routinely inspect your tenant spaces adjacent and along the perimeter and report any
clear-zone violations to the Port Authority Aviation Operations Office at (718) 533-3700.

Failure to adhere to LaGuardia Airport clear-zone policies may compromise security, result in a
breach of rules (BOR), and possible civil penalties from the Transportation Security

Administration.

Thank you for making your commitment to Aviation Security a top priority!

Lydw&/T. Beairsto
Manager, Airport Security
LaGuardia Airport
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